Bonny Anfinson

From: Newell Museum <newellmuseum@yahoo.com>
Sent: Saturday, November 5, 2022 10:10 AM

To: Kevin Kuchenbecker; Bonny Anfinson

Subject: Grant?

Hi Guys: Because of the hail storm in the Belle Fourche and Spearfish area this past summer; our carpenter has been
super busy replacing windows, roofs and siding in that area. Unfortunately he has not fulfilled his job on painting the
Church Museum. But still plans to get it done.

We are wondering if it can be put off until May 2023? Will we lose our Historical Preservation Grant for 20227 Will we
need to re-apply for the same project through another grant award for 20237

Thank you for your advice and input.
Linda Velder - Curator.



Bonny Anfinson

From: Newell Museum <newellmuseum@yahoo.com>
Sent: Saturday, November 5, 2022 10:10 AM

To: Kevin Kuchenbecker; Bonny Anfinson

Subject: Grant?

Hi Guys: Because of the hail storm in the Belle Fourche and Spearfish area this past summer; our carpenter has been
super busy replacing windows, roofs and siding in that area. Unfortunately he has not fulfilled his job on painting the
Church Museum. But still plans to get it done.

We are wondering if it can be put off until May 20237 Will we lose our Historical Preservation Grant for 20227 Will we
need to re-apply for the same project through another grant award for 20237

Thank you for your advice and input.
Linda Velder - Curator.



Bonny Anfinson

From: The Lucky Horse Wholesale <theluckyhorsellc@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, November 7, 2022 9:41 AM

To: Bonny Anfinson

Cc: Tony Williams; Vicki Darr; Kevin Kuchenbecker

Subject: Re: Grant?

| say yes in allowing them to extend the grant timeline.

Thanks,
Jill

Best Regards,

lilland Todd Weber

The Lucky Horse
Theluckyhorsellc@gmail.com
(605) 641-6712

Deadwood, South Dakota

All horseshoes sales benefit:

Shiloh Horse Rescue

The Shiloh Charitable Trust
www.shilohhorserescue.com
A 501(c)(3) non profit

On Nov 7, 2022, at 8:58 AM, Bonny Anfinson <Bonny@cityofdeadwood.com> wrote:

We have received a request from the Newell Museum to extend their Outside of Deadwood Grant for
painting. The grant expires in March of 2023. The total cost of the project is $5,656 and the grant was
for $2,830.00. They wish to extend to May of 2023.

From: Newell Museum <newellmuseum@yahoo.com>

Sent: Saturday, November 5, 2022 10:10 AM

To: Kevin Kuchenbecker <kevin@cityofdeadwood.com>; Bonny Anfinson
<Bonny@cityofdeadwood.com>

Subject: Grant?

Hi Guys: Because of the hail storm in the Belle Fourche and Spearfish area this past summer; our
carpenter has been super busy replacing windows, roofs and siding in that area. Unfortunately he has not
fulfilled his job on painting the Church Museum. But still plans to get it done.

We are wondering if it can be put off until May 20237 Will we lose our Historical Preservation Grant for
20227 Will we need to re-apply for the same project through another grant award for 20237
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Thank you for your advice and input.
Linda Velder - Curator.



Bonny Anfinson

From: Vicki Dar <sdwoman®@icloud.com>

Sent: Monday, November 7, 2022 3:37 PM

To: Bonny Anfinson

Cc: The Lucky Horse Wholesale; Tony Williams; Kevin Kuchenbecker
Subject: Re: Grant?

| vote yes to the extension.

Vicki Dar | nwwoman@mac.com
€ 509.879.1992
linkedin

On Nov 7, 2022, at 8:58 AM, Bonny Anfinson <Bonny@cityofdeadwood.com> wrote:

We have received a request from the Newell Museum to extend their Outside of Deadwood Grant for
painting. The grant expires in March of 2023. The total cost of the project is $5,656 and the grant was
for $2,830.00. They wish to extend to May of 2023.

From: Newell Museum <newellmuseum@yahoo.com>

Sent: Saturday, November 5, 2022 10:10 AM

To: Kevin Kuchenbecker <kevin@cityofdeadwood.com>; Bonny Anfinson
<Bonny@cityofdeadwood.com>

Subject: Grant?

Hi Guys: Because of the hail storm in the Belle Fourche and Spearfish area this past summer; our
carpenter has been super busy replacing windows, roofs and siding in that area. Unfortunately he has not
fulfilled his job on painting the Church Museum. But still plans to get it done.

We are wondering if it can be put off until May 20237 Will we lose our Historical Preservation Grant for
20227 Will we need to re-apply for the same project through another grant award for 20237

Thank you for your advice and input.
Linda Velder - Curator.



